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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we approach the end of another successful academic year at Lidget Green Primary School, I would like to take this 

opportunity to say thank you and share some important information about the coming year. 

 

Thank you 

I would like to say thank you to you all as parents and carers for making me feel very welcome in my first year as 

Headteacher at Lidget Green Primary School. It has been lovely getting to know you and your children and I am 

looking forward to another exciting year in September. Your involvement in school activities, support with 

homework and your attendance at parent meetings has been invaluable. Together, we are creating an inclusive, 

nurturing and stimulating environment for our children to thrive. 

A special thank you goes to our dedicated teachers and staff. Their commitment to providing high-quality education 

and care for our students is truly commendable. They have worked tirelessly to ensure that every child receives the 

attention and support they need to succeed. 

Last but not least, I would like to thank all the pupils at Lidget Green for being amazing and for working so hard this 

year.  You have all progressed this year in your own unique way and I am very proud of you all!  

Thank you for making me feel so welcome this year.  

 

2024 to 2025 

The new school year will commence on Tuesday 3rd September for pupils. Doors will be open at 8.40am and will 

close at 8.50am.  Please keep an eye on our school website and Class Dojo for communications and information 

about the first day of school and other key events. 

 

Next year the school will be focussing on the main four priorities below; 

Priority 

1 

To develop the Lidget Green English Curriculum.  

Priority 

2 

To develop subject leadership.  
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Priority 

3 

To improve relationships with all stakeholders (pupils, staff, parents and the Trust).  

Priority 

4 

To improve attendance across the whole school so that every child’s attendance is at least in line with 

national statistics. 

 

 

Attendance, punctuality and uniform 

If I can politely remind all parents about the importance of children being on time to school and in every day. 

Information from the DFE has been sent out about the new fines which will start from September 2024.  

It is also important that all pupils come to school in the correct school uniform. All staff have been briefed that if 

pupils come without the correct uniform that parents will be contacted to ensure they have the correct uniform. If 

you require any assistance with uniform please get in touch with the office. A full list of uniform has been sent out 

and is available on our school website.  

 

Summer holidays 

I encourage all pupils and staff to take advantage of the summer break to relax, recharge, and spend quality time 

with family and friends. Please remember to engage in some educational activities with your children to keep their 

minds active. Reading, exploring nature, and practising maths and writing skills can be both fun and beneficial. 

 

I would like to wish you all a safe and enjoyable summer holiday. Everyone at Lidget Green is looking forward to 

welcoming our children back to school in September, ready for another year of learning and growth. 

 

Thank you once again for your continued support and partnership. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

Mrs Woffendin 

Headteacher  
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